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CouUNCILMEMBER NELSON EsPARZA

April 12,2024

To: Jennifer Clark, Director of Planning and Development
From: Office of Councilmember Esparza
RE: Appeal of CUP No. P22-03906

On Wednesday April 3, 2024 the Planning Commission denied the appeal for Conditional Use
Permit Application No. P22-03906. After reviewing the extenuating circumstances and seeing
that there are letters of support from the surrounding neighborhood, I would like to appeal this
decision for discussion among the City Council in order to further explore the cost-benefit of
allowing this establishment to re-open with the respective CUP.

Respectfully,

Councilmember Nelson Esparza
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